
        August 27th,  2024 
  
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
        
        I hope that you and your family had a wonderful summer and are ready 

for a great school year!  As your child’s learning support teacher, I am 

looking forward to working with you to make this a successful and exciting 

school year. 

 This is my 18th year teaching in CB and second year at Butler. I love 

what I do and enjoy each day teaching and learning from the students. When 

not at school, I enjoy spending time and traveling with my husband and three 

boys: ages 10, 8, and 6. This summer, my husband and I traveled to Peru and 

as a family we went to Kiawah Island, SC and LBI in New Jersey.  

         As many of you are aware, Back-to-School-Night is just around the 

corner, and I would like to invite you to come on Monday, September 9th  

anytime between 4:30-5:00pm. While there will not be a formal presentation, 

you are welcome to stop by my classroom A134 to say hello!   

  I look forward to meeting each one of you and working together 

to make it a wonderful and successful year for your child!  If you ever have 

any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail or phone.  See 

everyone soon! 

                                                             
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Cassie Rafferty, M.Ed. 
Learning Support Teacher 
crafferty@cbsd.org 
(267)-893-4250 ext. 4268 


